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All federally registered PACs and party committees and all federal

campaign committees for candidates participating in the 2016

general election are required to file Post-General Reports with the

FEC by midnight eastern on Thursday, December 8. 

The Post-General Report will cover activity between October 1 and

November 28 for PACs and party committees that were not required

to file a Pre-General Report. The report will cover activity between

October 20 and November 28 for PACs and party committees that

were required to file a Pre-General Report and federal campaign

committees for candidates participating in the 2016 general election.


